
 

Summary/Feedback –  

Launch of the Engagement Strategy Small Island Developing States National Focal 
Points Network 28 May 2024, 8am – 9:30am American University of Antigua, Room 5 

The SIDS National Focal Points (NFP) Engagement Strategy was launched on 



revolved around opportunities for the NFP Network to contribute to the new Monitoring and 
Evaluation Framework of the ABAS, further reinforcing its significance in the pursuit of 
sustainable development goals. 

The event served as a catalyst for renewed commitment and strengthened 
collaboration among stakeholders, positioning the NFP Network as a key partner for 
national implementation of the goals and deliverables of the ABAS. 

As part of efforts to implement the engagement strategy, OHRLLS is now 
embarking on a resource mobilization effort to secure financial support for activities of the 
network.  

The next in-


